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To Carmel College students and families 

Earlier this year some students experienced an issue with colour discolouration to their Blazer or 
Skirt and NZ Uniforms undertook laboratory testing to ascertain the cause of the discolouration. 
Unfortunately testing did not provide conclusive answers.   

Our product and fabric quality is warranted to a very high standard and it was unfortunate that 
some Blazer and Skirt fabric did not meet the high standard of wear that NZ Uniforms would expect 
and we therefore advised you that any affected garments would be replaced. 

We are pleased to let you know that the new stock has now arrived and students with affected 
Blazers and Skirts can bring their discoloured garments into store for a full exchange from today. If 
you need to exchange your Blazer or Skirt for a different size you can also do this. 

Our NZ Uniforms store will also be open for extended hours exclusively for Carmel College families 
and we would encourage you to shop during these times where possible although you may exchange 
your Blazer and Skirt during normal opening hours also. 

Where:  

- NZ Uniforms, 19A Douglas Alexander Parade, Rosedale. 

When:  

- Normal shop hours Monday-Friday 9am-5pm and Saturday 9am-4pm. 
- Extended hours - Tuesday 23 November and Thursday 25 November from 5-7pm. 

We ask that you follow all Alert Level 3 / Step 2 requirements for retail including: 

- Scanning of the Covid-19 QR code on entry 
- Mask wearing at all times 
- 2m social distancing - we may need to limit the number of customers inside the store and 

thank you in advance if we ask you to wait outside before you enter. 

Thank you for your support and we sincerely apologise for the inconvenience caused. 

We look forward to seeing you in-store soon. 

Kind regards 

 

David Bunnell 

NZ Uniforms CEO 
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